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We so gratefully honor Jesus Christ in this seasonand would like to thank you, Our Official DREAMS
Teammembers, for your continued support in helping us accomplish our mission of

Planting Seeds Watering Futures and Harvesting DREAMS!
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

Love,
The Marcus Lattimore Foundation/DREAMS


